AU softball games at Ithaca postponed a second time
4/17/07

ITHACA, NY Poor weather has forced a second postponement of the AU softball team's doubleheader at Ithaca
College.The games, originally scheduled for Saturday, April 7, were postponed due to poor weather and rescheduled
for Wednesday, April 18. Poor field conditions forced the second postponement and the games will now be played
Tuesday, April 24, at 3 p.m.AU has two home doubleheaders that have been postponed and not yet rescheduled:
against Medaille from April 12 and against Utica from April 15. The Lady Saxons's next scheduled doubleheader is
Thursday, April 19, at 3 p.m. at Keystone College. Alfred's next Empire 8 doubleheader is Saturday, April 21, at 1 p.m.
at home against St. John Fisher.



